
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
August 26, 2021 

  
  

Dear Colleagues: 
  
At its June 9-11, 2021, meeting, the Commission considered several policy changes for First 
Read. Following its Bylaws, ACCJC invites comments from the field on the first-read policy 
revisions. As a reminder, the deadline to make public comment is Friday, September 10, 2021. 
Please CLICK HERE to view the memo detailing the proposed policy changes and for instructions 
on how to make public comment. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 

https://accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/Policy-Comment-Invitation-to-Field_June2021.pdf

